
Hi there,  
My partner and I own  Bristol St. We support the application and would like to see 
approval for minor variance at 42 Bristol St. We see no issues with the application. We’re 
unable to make the meeting on the 27th to show our support, so please circulate the 
comments here.  
 
Thank you, 
 
Katie Goldenhar & Tim de Groot 

 Bristol St, Guelph, ON  
 




